
St. George’s Road  
Dagenham 
RM9 5AJ 
Tel: 020 3006 9888 Option 1 

 

Bonham Road  
Dagenham 
RM8 3AR 

Tel: 020 3006 9888 Option 2 

 Mr Richard November - Headteacher 
E-mail: office@valenceprimaryschool.com 
Website: www.valenceprimaryschool.com 

 

 

 

   
 

  
 

 

 
31st October 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Remembrance Day at Valence 
 
On Thursday 9th November we will be holding Remembrance Assemblies and children are 
welcome to wear their poppies. 
 
If you would like to buy a poppy these will be available for a small donation from tomorrow. They 
will be taken around to the classes each afternoon until stock lasts. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Richard November 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


